
Freight partnership may extend to wool exporter
 

Members (and Visitors):
 

Floor Covering Media learned, from Radio New Zealand, about a joint shipping venture between New Zealand's
two biggest exporters, Fonterra and Silver Fern Farms, which may soon be extended to include the largest wool

exporter.  
 

The farmer-owned co-operatives formed a company called Kotahi Logistics -  about a year ago - for the purpose of
managing the movement of containers to and from ports. 

 

 
The venture recently received Commerce Commission approval six months ago and is designed to better meet

shipping demands and stop the transportation of empty containers.  Kotahi Logistics chief executive Chris
Greenough says it has been an interesting first year, with record dairy production and port strikes.

 

 
However, he says that the focus is now on extending the venture to include other primary sector companies -
including Wool Services - and the next step will be to increase efficiency in the shipping market, according to
sources.  More at Radio New Zeanland.
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Source Link:



www.radionz.co.nz/news/rural/116106/freight-partnership-may-extend-to-wool-exporter
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